
LIBRARY DISPLAY POLICY 

 

 

Displays are selected, designed and arranged solely by Library Staff.  No other 

person, group or organization has authority or permission to erect or maintain any 

display on the main floor of the Library.  All common areas of the Bismarck Public 

Library, excluding properly scheduled meeting rooms, are not public forum for 

First Amendment purposes.  Temporary displays on the Library building or outside 

on any Library property must be approved by the Library Director. 

 

 

                                          APPROVED BY THE LIBRARY BOARD 

                                          April 24, 1996; Reaffirmed April 27, 2006;  

                                          Amended February 25, 2010. 

                                           

 

 


